
St George & Sutherland Shire Table Tennis Assoc. 

THE OVERFLOW VENUE – OATLEY RSL HALL. 

Due to the number of teams who entered in this years competition and as we  do not have sufficient 

tables at Hurstville Aquatic. We are playing two matches each week at Oatley RSL Hall which is 5 

minute away from Hurstville Aquatic Centre.    

  

You are not required to enter the club but when you stand at the entrance to the club, the hall is on 

your left, just after the driveway. 

  

It is a very nice hall which has good lighting & San-EI Paragon tables the same as Hurstville. 

  

Your Team will be required to play once each round at Oatley. When your team is rostered to play at 

Oatley please remind your players a change of venue.. 

 

Address :- 

23 Letitia Street Oatley 

The picture is attached of the club with the Hall on the LEFT.. near the Flag Pole. 

 

 

  

If there is an problems please contact me via email – INFO@SSTT.ORG.AU  

  

Kind Regards  

  

Douglas  Flood 

St George & Sutherland Table tennis Club 


